
NAUJAAT 

Gary Bell 
President 
Calm Air International LP 
930 Ferry Road 
Winnipeg, MB. 
R3HOY8 

RE: Extension of Runway in Naujaat 

DearGary; 

Municipality ofNaujaat 
P.O. Box 10 

Naujaat, Nunavut 
XOCOHO 

Ph: (867) 462·9952 Fx: (867) 462-4411 

TA~6t? (JoCUtti £tV, 
31 -5 Cl) 
~ I '1/1 ~ January 25.2018 

This letter is being drafted to show our unwavering support for funding and construction of 
the expansion of the runway in Naujaat from its current 3400 ft configuration to a 4000 ft 
runway. This initiative is absolutely vital to improve the level of service into our rapidly 
growing community as well as improve the standard of living to anyone who is living and 
working here. This will not only improve our current situation this is absolutely imperative to 
allow for future growth and economic opportunity for the citizens ofNaujaat Calm Air has our 
full support and we will work in partnership with you going forward and Hamlet Council will 
continually advocate for this project to happen at whatever level of Government that needs to be 
addressed. We believe that this construction must happen and it must be an immediate priority. 

Sincerely; 

~ 
Solomon Malliki 
Mayor 
Hamlet of Naujaat 


